

Town of Upper Marlboro

Town Hall, 14211 School Lane Upper Marlboro, MD 20772 Tel: (301) 627-6905 Fax: (301) 627-2080

info@uppermarlboromd.gov www.uppermarlboromd.gov

Mailing address: P.O. Box 280 • Upper Marlboro, MD 20773-0280

Date: Monday Nov 14, 2022

Subject: Public Works' Status Report

RE: October 2022 – Monthly Status Report

Sarah Franklin President sfranklin@uppermarlboromd.gov

Janice Duckett Commissioner / Treasurer jduckett@uppermarlboromd.gov

Thomas Hanchett Commissioner thanchett@uppermarlboromd.gov

Karen Lott Commissioner klott@uppermarlboromd.gov

Charles Colbert
Commissioner
ccolbert@uppermarlboromd.gov

Public Works Related

- PWC completed beautification, pick-up, and event set-up ahead of the Crain Hwy Monument Centennial.
- PWC set up for two Food Truck Events, the Farmers Market, and Trunk or Treat event.
- Seven proposals for TOUM facilities cleaning RFP submitted by various companies.
- Foreman Sheckels served on board for approval of Residential Financial Assistance.

Maintenance and Beautification

- Concrete bases for horse statues poured ahead of installation.
- PWC delivered horses to and from paint shop.
- Horses installed in three locations around Town.
- Murals on Main and Water streets completed.

Street and Sidewalk

- PWC worked with CC Officer Stewart to fix broken meters and poles along Gov Oden Bowie Dr.
- PWD attended the hybrid Pepco and municipality customer streetlight ownership process meeting.
- Cones, detour signs and corresponding brackets, and stands delivered ahead of Trunk or Treat.
- Work on residential lateral connection service sewer line began on Church St.
- PWD and TA attended MDOT Sidewalk right-of-way meeting and Water St Bridge replacement site meeting.
- MDOT sidewalk rehabilitation began on 725 near Annies cleaners.
- MDOT SR-0464622 sight line issues on 725 transferred to DPW&T.

Refuse Accumulations

• Bulk day accumulations for solid wastes (Landfill) are tons. Bulk day accumulations for yard waste collections are tons. We had one dump body rental for the month.

Sincerely,

Darnell F. Bond III
Public Works Director